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their favorite books like this angular router victor savkin packt
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Rather than enjoying a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon,
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computer.
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book collection an online access to it is set as public so you can
download it instantly.
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Kindly say, the angular router victor savkin packt publishing is
universally compatible with any devices to read
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From Angular core team member and creator of the router About This
Book Written by the creator of the Angular router, giving you the
best information straight from the source Get full coverage of the
entire Angular Router library and understand exactly how every
command works Essential for all serious users of Angular who need to
manage states within their applications Who This Book Is For To get
the most from this book, you should already have a good understanding
of Angular and general web development. What You Will Learn
Understand the role of the Angular router and how to make the most of
it Build and parse complex URLs Learn about the componentless and
empty-path routes Take control of states in your application Make use
of imperative navigation Understand guards and how they can benefit
your applications Optimize configuration and run tests on your
routing In Detail Managing state transitions is one of the hardest
parts of building applications. This is especially true on the web,
where you also need to ensure that the state is reflected in the URL.
In addition, you might want to split applications into multiple
bundles and load them on demand. Doing this transparently isn't easy.
The Angular router solves these problems. Using the router, you can
declaratively specify application states, manage state transitions
while taking care of the URL, and load bundles on demand. This book
is a complete description of the Angular router written by its
designer. It goes far beyond a how-to-get-started guide and talks
about the library in depth. The mental model, design constraints, and
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the subtleties of the API-everything is covered. You'll learn in
detail how to use the router in your own applications. Predominantly,
you'll understand the inner workings of the router and how you can
configure it to work with any edge cases you come across in your
sites. Throughout the book, you'll see examples from real-world use
in the MailApp application. You can view the full source of this
application and see how the router code works to manage the state of
the application and define what is visible on screen. Reading this
book will give you deep insights into why the router works the way it
does and will make you an Angular router expert. Style and approach
This is an extremely practical book full of code examples and
descriptions to help you understand the inner workings of the Angular
router.
Essential Angular is a concise, complete overview of the key aspects
of Angular, written by two Angular core contributors. The book covers
the framework's mental model, its API, and the design principles
behind it. It is fully up to date with the latest release of Angular.
About This Book Written by two Angular core contributors A complete
overview of the key aspects of Angular Up to date with the latest
Angular release Who This Book Is For To get the most from this book,
you should already have a good understanding of Angular and general
web development. The book dives quickly into the core Angular systems
without stepping through the basics. What You Will Learn Understand
why and how to use JIT and AOT compilation in Angular Bootstrap and
inject NgModules Learn about the component lifecycle Understand the
two phases of Change Detection Visualize and parse the Injector tree
Understand advanced Lazy Loading Integrate and run different testing
strategies on your code In Detail Essential Angular is a concise,
complete overview of the key aspects of Angular, written by two
Angular core contributors. The book covers the framework's mental
model, its API, and the design principles behind it. This book is
fully up to date with the latest release of Angular. Essential
Angular gives you a strong foundation in the core Angular technology.
It will help you put all the concepts into the right places so you
will have a good understanding of why the framework is the way it is.
Read this book after you have toyed around with the framework, but
before you embark on writing your first serious Angular application.
This book covers concepts such as the differences between Just-InTime (JIT) and Ahead-Of-Time (AOT) compilation in Angular, alongside
NgModules, components and directives. It also goes into detail on
Dependency Injection and Change Detection: essential skills for
Angular developers to master. The book finishes with a look at
testing, and how to integrate different testing methodologies in your
Angular code. Style and approach Essential Angular is a complete
overview of the key aspects of the latest release of Angular, written
by two core Angular contributors. It goes far beyond a how-to-getstarted guide and dives into the most important topics in modern
Angular development at depth.
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Essential Angular is a concise, complete overview of the key aspects
of Angular, written by two Angular core contributors. The book covers
the framework's mental model, its API, and the design principles
behind it. It is fully up to date with the latest release of
Angular.About This Book* Written by two Angular core contributors* A
complete overview of the key aspects of Angular* Up to date with the
latest Angular releaseWho This Book Is ForTo get the most from this
book, you should already have a good understanding of Angular and
general web development. The book dives quickly into the core Angular
systems without stepping through the basics.What You Will Learn*
Understand why and how to use JIT and AOT compilation in Angular*
Bootstrap and inject NgModules* Learn about the component lifecycle*
Understand the two phases of Change Detection* Visualize and parse
the Injector tree* Understand advanced Lazy Loading* Integrate and
run different testing strategies on your codeIn DetailEssential
Angular is a concise, complete overview of the key aspects of
Angular, written by two Angular core contributors. The book covers
the framework's mental model, its API, and the design principles
behind it. This book is fully up to date with the latest release of
Angular.Essential Angular gives you a strong foundation in the core
Angular technology. It will help you put all the concepts into the
right places so you will have a good understanding of why the
framework is the way it is. Read this book after you have toyed
around with the framework, but before you embark on writing your
first serious Angular application.This book covers concepts such as
the differences between Just-In-Time (JIT) and Ahead-Of-Time (AOT)
compilation in Angular, alongside NgModules, components and
directives. It also goes into detail on Dependency Injection and
Change Detection: essential skills for Angular developers to master.
The book finishes with a look at testing, and how to integrate
different testing methodologies in your Angular code.Style and
approachEssential Angular is a complete overview of the key aspects
of the latest release of Angular, written by two core Angular
contributors. It goes far beyond a how-to-get-started guide and dives
into the most important topics in modern Angular development at
depth.
Develop a simple, yet fully-functional modern web application using
ASP.NET Core MVC, Entity Framework and Angular 5. About This Book
Based on the best-selling book ASP.NET Core and Angular 2 Easily
build a complete single page application with two of the most
impressive frameworks in modern development, ASP.NET Core and Angular
Bring together the capabilities and features of both Angular 5 and
ASP.NET Core 2 for full stack development Discover a comprehensive
approach to building your next web project-From managing data, to
application design, through to SEO optimization and security Who This
Book Is For This book is for seasoned ASP.NET developers who already
know about ASP.NET Core and Angular in general, but want to know more
about them and/or understand how to blend them together to craft a
production-ready SPA. What You Will Learn Use ASP.NET Core to its
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full extent to create a versatile backend layer based on RESTful APIs
Consume backend APIs with the brand new Angular 5 HttpClient and use
RxJS Observers to feed the frontend UI asynchronously Implement an
authentication and authorization layer using ASP.NET Identity to
support user login with integrated and third-party OAuth 2 providers
Configure a web application in order to accept user-defined data and
persist it into the database using server-side APIs Secure your
application against threats and vulnerabilities in a time efficient
way Connect different aspects of the ASP. NET Core framework
ecosystem and make them interact with each other for a Full-Stack web
development experience In Detail Become fluent in both frontend and
backend web development by combining the impressive capabilities of
ASP.NET Core 2 and Angular 5 from project setup right through the
deployment phase. Full-stack web development means being able to work
on both the frontend and backend portions of an application. The
frontend is the part that users will see or interact with, while the
backend is the underlying engine, that handles the logical flow:
server configuration, data storage and retrieval, database
interactions, user authentication, and more. Use the ASP.NET Core MVC
framework to implement the backend with API calls and server-side
routing. Learn how to put the frontend together using top-notch
Angular 5 features such as two-way binding, Observables, and
Dependency Injection, build the Data Model with Entity Framework
Core, style the frontend with CSS/LESS for a responsive and mobilefriendly UI, handle user input with Forms and Validators, explore
different authentication techniques, including the support for thirdparty OAuth2 providers such as Facebook, and deploy the application
using Windows Server, SQL Server, and the IIS/Kestrel reverse proxy.
Style and approach More than just a technical manual, this guide
takes you through the most important technical facets of developing
with these two hugely popular frameworks and then demonstrates how to
put those skills into practice. It's a book that recognizes that
what's really important is the end product.
Learn everything you need to build highly scalable, robust web
applications using Angular release 4 About This Book Apply best
practices and design patterns to achieve higher scalability in your
Angular applications Understand the latest features of Angular and
create your own components Get acquainted with powerful, advanced
techniques in Angular to build professional web applications Who This
Book Is For This book is for JavaScript developers with some prior
exposure to Angular, at least through basic examples. We assume that
you've got working knowledge of HTML, CSS, and JavaScript. What You
Will Learn Implement asynchronous programming using Angular Beautify
your application with the UI components built to the material design
specification Secure your web application from unauthorized users
Create complex forms, taking full advantage of 2-way data binding
Test your Angular applications using the Jasmine and Protractor
frameworks for better efficiency Learn how to integrate Angular with
Bootstrap to create compelling web applications Use Angular built-in
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classes to apply animation in your app In Detail Got some experience
of Angular under your belt? Want to learn everything about using
advanced features for developing websites? This book is everything
you need for the deep understanding of Angular that will set you
apart from the developer crowd. Angular has introduced a new way to
build applications. Creating complex and rich web applications, with
a lighter resource footprint, has never been easier or faster.
Angular is now at release 4, with significant changes through
previous versions. This book has been written and tested for Angular
release 4. Angular is a mature technology, and you'll likely have
applications built with earlier versions. This book starts by showing
you best practices and approaches to migrating your existing Angular
applications so that you can be immediately up-to-date. You will take
an in-depth look at components and see how to control the user
journey in your applications by implementing routing and navigation.
You will learn how to work with asynchronous programming by using
Observables. To easily build applications that look great, you will
learn all about template syntax and how to beautify applications with
Material Design. Mastering forms and data binding will further speed
up your application development time. Learning about managing
services and animations will help you to progressively enhance your
applications. Next you'll use native directives to integrate
Bootstrap with Angular. You will see the best ways to test your
application with the leading options such as Jasmine and Protractor.
At the end of the book, you'll learn how to apply design patterns in
Angular, and see the benefits they will bring to your development.
Style and approach This book provides comprehensive coverage of all
aspects of development with Angular. You will learn about all the
most powerful Angular concepts, with examples and best practices.
This book is everything you need for the deep understanding of
Angular that will set you apart from the developer crowd.
This book will provide clear guidance on how to work through the most
valuable design patterns effectively in Angular. You will explore
some of the best ways to work with Angular to meet the performance
required in the web development world. You will also learn the best
practices to improve your productivity and the code base of your
application.
Discover over 70 recipes that provide the solutions you need to know
to face every challenge in Angular 2 head on About This Book A firstrate reference guide with a clear structure and intuitive index that
gives you as a developer exactly the information you want in exactly
the way you want it Covers no legacy material from the outdated
Angular release candidates; it is up-to-date with the latest release
of Angular 2.4 All the code in the book is explicitly written out,
and every piece of code shown is a step towards building a simple
working example Who This Book Is For This book is for developers who
are competent with JavaScript and are looking to dive headfirst into
the TypeScript edition of Angular 2. This book is also geared towards
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developers with experience in Angular 1 who are looking to make the
transition. What You Will Learn Understand how to best move an
Angular 1 application to Angular 2 Build a solid foundational
understanding of the core elements of Angular 2 such as components,
forms, and services Gain an ability to wield complex topics such as
Observables and Promises Properly implement applications utilizing
advanced topics such as dependency injection Know how to maximize the
performance of Angular 2 applications Understand the best ways to
take an Angular 2 application from TypeScript in a code editor to a
fully function application served on your site Get to know the best
practices when organizing and testing a large Angular 2 application
In Detail Angular 2 introduces an entirely new way to build
applications. It wholly embraces all the newest concepts that are
built into the next generation of browsers, and it cuts away all the
fat and bloat from Angular 1. This book plunges directly into the
heart of all the most important Angular 2 concepts for you to
conquer. In addition to covering all the Angular 2 fundamentals, such
as components, forms, and services, it demonstrates how the framework
embraces a range of new web technologies such as ES6 and TypeScript
syntax, Promises, Observables, and Web Workers, among many others.
This book covers all the most complicated Angular concepts and at the
same time introduces the best practices with which to wield these
powerful tools. It also covers in detail all the concepts you'll need
to get you building applications faster. Oft-neglected topics such as
testing and performance optimization are widely covered as well. A
developer that reads through all the content in this book will have a
broad and deep understanding of all the major topics in the Angular 2
universe. Style and approach This book follows a cookbook
approach—each recipe presents a unique problem to which the solution
is presented in a clear, concise, and manner step-by-step manner.
With practical hands-on guidance in each and every recipe, you'll be
able to get to grips with the concepts.
This full-stack guide will help you become fluent in both frontend
and backend web development by combining the impressive capabilities
of ASP.NET Core 3.1 and Angular 9 from project setup right through
the deployment. Furthermore, you will learn to add capabilities like
security, testability, and scalability to your apps using expert
techniques.
Learn to build component-based user interfaces of the future using
Angular 2About This Book- Developers will be able to make better
websites right away by building the example components in the bookYou'll learn new ways of conceptualizing how to design your web
applications, which will prepare you to keep making more
sophisticated projects- Learning these concepts and building these
apps will put developers ahead of the curve in preparing for
"tomorrow's Internet," as component-based development and componentcentric thinking are increasingly in demandWho This Book Is ForThis
book is for Angular developers who already have a good understanding
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of basic frontend web technologies such as JavaScript, HTML, and CSS.
You will learn about the new component-based architecture in Angular
2 and how to use it to build modern and clean user interfaces.What
You Will Learn- Understand the concept of a component-based UI
architecture- Grasp Angular 2 core concepts- See the technologies
used to work with Angular 2 (mainly ES6)- Perform basic and advanced
tasks using Angular 2 components- Use dependency injection within
Angular 2 components- Test Angular 2 components with testing
frameworks- Structure an application using Angular 2- Build an entire
application from A to Z using Angular 2In DetailThrough this book,
you will learn how to use Angular 2 and its component-based
architecture in order to develop modern user interfaces. A new
holistic way of thinking about UI development will be established
throughout this book, and you will discover the power of Angular 2
components through many examples. This book is based on Release
Candidate 1(RC1) of Angular 2.On this journey, you'll discover the
benefits of component-based user interfaces over the classical MVC
design. Also, you will get a chance to compare a classical MVC with a
component-based approach and understand the challenges of modern user
interfaces. You will learn the very basics of the required core
technologies and the setup needed to get going with Angular 2, and
progressively enhance your understanding of Angular 2 components by
working on the example application.After reading the book and
following the example application, you will have built a small-to-midsized application with Angular 2 using a component-based UI
architecture.Style and approachThe new component-style directives in
Angular 2 will change developers' workflows and their way of thinking
about shared and reusable blocks of custom HTML in the shadow DOM.
This is the first book to guide developers along this path. It
provides a practical way of learning concepts, giving you the chance
to build components of your own. With this book, you will get ahead
of the curve in a new wave of web development by tightly focusing on
one area, which is the key to unlocking the powers of Angular
development.
Summary Angular Development with TypeScript, Second Edition is an
intermediate-level tutorial that introduces Angular and TypeScript to
developers comfortable with building web applications using other
frameworks and tools. Purchase of the print book includes a free
eBook in PDF, Kindle, and ePub formats from Manning Publications.
About the Technology Whether you're building lightweight web clients
or full-featured SPAs, Angular is a clear choice. The Angular
framework is fast, efficient, and widely adopted. Add the benefits of
developing in the statically typed, fully integrated TypeScript
language, and you get a programming experience other JavaScript
frameworks just can't match. About the Book Angular Development with
TypeScript, Second Edition teaches you how to build web applications
with Angular and TypeScript. Written in an accessible, lively style,
this illuminating guide covers core concerns like state management,
data, forms, and server communication as you build a full-featured
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online auction app. You'll get the skills you need to write typeaware classes, interfaces, and generics with TypeScript, and discover
time-saving best practices to use in your own work. What's inside
Code samples for Angular 5, 6, and 7 Dependency injection Reactive
programming The Angular Forms API About the Reader Written for
intermediate web developers familiar with HTML, CSS, and JavaScript.
About the Author Yakov Fain and Anton Moiseev are experienced
trainers and web application developers. They have coauthored several
books on software development. Table of Contents Introducing Angular
The main artifacts of an Angular app Router basics Router advanced
Dependency injection in Angular Reactive programming in Angular
Laying out pages with Flex Layout Implementing component
communications Change detection and component lifecycle Introducing
the Forms API Validating forms Interacting with servers using HTTP
Interacting with servers using the WebSocket protocol Testing Angular
applications Maintaining app state with ngrx
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